
The Friends of the Clinton Public Library are committed 
to helping with current library needs. In the past, we 
have raised money to help provide Summer Reading 
Program performers and prizes, technology items, and 
books. We want Clinton Library to be the best it can be! 
Please join us as we volunteer and fund raise.

Meetings are held in the Village Board Room 
on the 3rd Wednesday of the month at 3:00 p.m.

Contact: friendsclintonlibrary@gmail.com

Membership Form – Friends of CPL
Your Name:_______________________________________________________________________

Family Member Names: (if choosing family membership)

_____________________________________            _______________________________________

_____________________________________            _______________________________________

_____________________________________            _______________________________________

Phone:________________________________          Email:_________________________________

Mailing Address:__________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip:____________________________________________________________________

Membership Type:   Individual Membership ($10)            Family Membership ($15)

Optional Donation:   Donation $_____________

Total Due: $_________________              Form of Payment:   Cash     Check: Friends of CPL

Drop off/mail to: Friends of Clinton Public Library, 214 Mill St., P.O. Box 487, Clinton, WI 53525

The Friends of Clinton Public Library 

WE Need you.


